Re: Status request: Public Records Act Request (HPOA.2015.11.11) - Clarification

From:

To: Kerry Morrison < Kerry@hollywoodbid.org>

Subject: Re: Status request: Public Records Act Request (HPOA.2015.11.11) - Clarification

Date: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 10:03 PM

Size: 4 KB

Dear Kerry,

Email is fine, thank you. Flash drives are good for 1GB+, but it's silly to use them for 100MB. Dropbox is a secure way for people who don't necessarily trust one another (in theory, not in practice, of course) to exchange files without exchanging any personal information. It's like escrow for files. It's used by businesses, universities, and governments all around the world. It's something to think about for the future when you have time.

Thanks,



On Tue, Jan 5, 2016, at 05:30 PM, Kerry Morrison wrote:

I am not familiar with the Drop Box technology, so if you are not planning to send us a USB key, as has been your practice in the past, I will have my colleague Lorin divide up the files and send them to you tomorrow morning in a series of emails. You should have these files before noon tomorrow, to satisfy your records request.

Sincerely,

Kerry Morrison

KERRY MORRISON

Executive Director

[Hollywood Property Owners Alliance]
6562 Hollywood Blvd | Los Angeles, CA 90028
323.960-7590 | kerry@hollywoodbid.org | onlyinhollywood.org

----Original Message----

From:

Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 9:03 AM

To: Kerry Morrison < Kerry@hollywoodbid.org >

Subject: Status request: Public Records Act Request (HPOA.2015.11.11) -

1 of 3 01/07/2017 04:07 PM